
Back to School Open House

ROOM 216
 mingemie@dasd.org

On Tuesday, August 23rd, we will have our 
Back to School Open House. Feel free to stop by 
our classroom, Room 216, for a quick meet and 

greet. Information about our school year will 
be posted on Schoology after Tuesday just in 
case you couldn’t make it. August 23rd is to 
simply say hello and to see our classroom. 

Keep an eye out for more information from Mr. 
Giering. See you then!  

Monday, August 29th is our first day of fifth 
grade!  I am looking forward to getting to 
know you and hearing about your summer! 
Please bring in your school supplies and your  
smile. 

 Dear Fifth Grade Families,
My name is Melissa Ingemie and I’m thrilled to be your child’s ELA teacher for fifth 

grade.  This will be my sixteenth year teaching at Uwchlan Hills Elementary School.  From 
teaching second, third, fourth and fifth grade, I’ve obtained a variety of skills and 
experiences to help meet the needs of every child.  

One of my passions is reading! After receiving my undergraduate degree from 
West Chester University, I continued my education at WCU to obtain a Masters of 
Education in Reading.  In addition, the past few years I have been a member of the DASD 
5th Grade Curriculum Writing and Assessment teams to advocate for our fifth graders. I 
look forward to weaving creativity and the joy of reading into our daily lessons. 

At Uwchlan Hills Elementary School, our goals and expectations are set high.  I 
enthusiastically intend to provide each student with a challenging, exciting, and 
enjoyable school experience.  I also strongly believe that communication between home 
and school is essential.  Frequent and meaningful communication between parents and 
teachers is imperative for student success.  Please feel free to contact me regarding any 
academic, social, and emotional concerns throughout the year. Together we will work 
towards the idea that all students achieve their best, each and every day, while showing 
respect and compassion towards self and others. 

First Day of School

August 2022        Welcome to Fifth Grade!
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